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7th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                                                                           
 
It is that time of year again! Following on from the successes of smaller sport afternoons, we are delighted to invite 
you to this year’s events.  
 
Dates and further details are below: 
 

20th  June EYFS 1:15 – Parents to arrive on site 
 
1:30-2:30 – Children’s Sports Races and Awards 
 
2:30 onwards – The children will then be signed out and will take all their 
belongings with them.  Please bear with us as we will be doing this slowly and 
safely.  If you are unable to attend, your child/ren will remain with their class 
teacher and be released as normal at the end of the school day.  

21st June Years 1 and 2 

22nd June Years 3 and 4 

23rd June Years 5 and 6 

 
During the event, there are a range of races planned to develop children’s competitive spirit and sportsmanship.  All 
pupils will take part in a variety of events including sprint races and an obstacle course.  Coping with winning and 
losing are important skills to foster in young children and we want all children to respect the events and enjoy the 
sporting opportunity.  
 
Please keep an eye on the weather forecast.  If the event has to be cancelled, you will be notified as soon as we can 
by text message. If required, please apply sun cream prior to school and provide a sun hat for your child. Water 
bottles will be taken out by classes and available to children throughout the event.   
 
We look forward to a fun filled afternoon with all the children and parents and we thank you for your continued 
support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Harris 
PE Co-ordinator 


